
N 

SPACE 105

project/drawing TAPVILLEThis drawing is the property of Tapville and intended for use solely by Tapville
and it’s authorized representatives.  Unauthorized use, reproduction, or distribution is strictly prohibited

San Marcos Permanent Mobile Kiosk / Usage & LOI date September 2, 2025



Tapville Trailer Installation – San Marcos Mall Intent and Operational Overview

Overview

Tapville intends to permanently position its 16-tap mobile beverage trailer at San Marcos Mall. 

This unit, previously operated as a mobile trailer, will be converted to function as a stationary kiosk-style

installation for the purpose of state licensing and long-term operation.

Permanent Positioning

The trailer will be installed on permanent blocks with wheels removed.

A corrugated metal skirt will wrap the base to give a fixed, architectural appearance.

The unit will be plugged into the mall’s power supply (no generator will be used).

Potted plants and soft landscaping will surround the unit to enhance permanence and guest experience.

Operations

The trailer will not move and will function like any other fixed food and beverage kiosk.

Draft lines will be cleaned on-site by a professional draft line service.

All cleaning and restocking will occur on-site using standard health department-approved practices.

All products, cups, supplies, and equipment will be stored within the trailer.

The unit operates as a self-contained beverage service point with no off-site dependency.

Summary

This installation will serve as a visually permanent, fully operational Tapville fixed beverage service kiosk location.
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08/27/2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter serves as written confirmation that San Marcos Premium Outlets 
permits the open consumption of alcoholic beverages on our property, in 
accordance with applicable state and local laws and regulations. 

 

Tapville has requested this documentation in support of their application with the 
City of San Marcos. We acknowledge their request and confirm that open 
consumption of alcoholic beverages is allowed on our premises under the 
conditions stated above. 

 

For any additional questions or verification, please contact our management 
office at 512.396.2201. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Scott Dozier 
General Manager 
San Marcos Premium Outlets 

 

Docusign Envelope ID: 0A662A5A-39AB-430C-BD9F-EEB5E0B9A139
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